





SECURITY BADGE OFFICE BULLETIN FACE COVERINGS FOR ALL APPLICANTS & VISITORS TO THE SECURITY BADGE OFFICE

Effective IMMEDIATELY, the AIRPORT POLICE DIVISION, SECURITY CREDENTIALS SECTION is adopting a MANDATORY FACE COVERING POLICY FOR ALL APPLICANTS AND VISITORS TO THE SECURITY BADGE OFFICE.

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT <u>PERSONS NOT</u>

<u>WEARING FACE COVERING(s)</u> (FABRIC MASKS,
SCARVES, BANDANAS, ETC.), <u>WILL NOT</u> BE
ALLOWED TO ENTER THE BADGE OFFICE.

CUSTOMERS NOT WEARING A FACE
COVERING WILL NOT BE PROCESSED AT THE
BADGE OFFICE.

APPLICANTS AND VISITORS TO THE BADGE OFFICE <u>MUST NOT ENTER</u> IF THEY ARE:

- > SICK
- > HAVE A FEVER
- HAVE A COLD OR FLU

TEMPORARY BADGE OFFICE HOURS OF OPERATION: MON - FRI - 7:00AM - 12:00PM

The Management and Staff of the Airport Police Division Security Credentials Section, appreciate your kind cooperation in this matter.

Frances E. Bellot, General Manager, Security Credentials Section (Badge Office) (424) 646-5500.